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DUNTON GREEN NEWS
What's been going on this week at school! 

YEAR 3 TRIP

LUNCHTIMES 

Year 3 explored the wonderful River Darenth as part
of their topics on rivers for Geography. After an
exciting train journey to Eynsford, the children were
able to explore exciting features of the river and
match it to their learning in the classroom. Despite
some return transport issues, the children had a
fantastic time. Huge thanks to Miss Corbett for
organising the trip and to the parent helpers that
attended with the class! 

As you know, the school have been able to
use the field during lunchtimes. This has really
been enjoyed by the children especially when
Mr Hulme said they could climb the trees! For
us, children should be encouraged to do this
safely and manage their own risk. There are
lots of adults outside on duty to supervise
should someone get stuck! 

2023-2024

Can we please urge all parents to have a look at
what their children are up to on their mobile phones  
- particularly around who they are communicating
with online. We can support you with blocking
contacts and parental controls on any devices
should you need some help! Children shouldn’t have
unsupervised access to this communication. 

Mrs Holliday
Head of School

Another week closer to Christmas and the end of the term! No doubt, many children would have been waking up to
a cheeky elf descending on them for the period of advent! Look out for a couple of cheeky elves at school too! We are
looking much more festive this week with our Christmas trees and stars up around the classrooms and central
spaces. We can’t wait to share some of our Christmas festivities with you. Clubs for Terms 3 and 4 were sent out
on Friday - we really have tried to include something for everyone! 


